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Dear P1 friend,

When you start P1, I will be one of the P7 Buddies who will help you in the playground and in our lunch hall. I’d like to tell you a bit about our school and how I can help you when you start Primary 1.

I hope you are excited, because P1 is a blast! You will get to learn many new things, make great friends, get to do fun activities and much more!

At snack time, you get to go outside and have your packed snack. During lunch time, you will get to play with the P7’s, including me and have your packed lunch, or school dinner. 

I also have some advice for you. On your first day, don’t be shy! Just be yourself, because then you will make many friends! If you get stuck with your work, don’t be afraid to ask the teacher for help! Everybody gets stuck sometimes. Also, don’t be afraid to ask me any questions! That is why I am there!
I know you will do well in P1, make amazing memories and have a blast!

Love from 
Catherine (your P7 Buddy)
